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MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 31 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr. 25/77. 

Re: LETTER FROM MR, WILLIAM A, CAMPBELL WHICH APPEARED ON THE 
AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 18, 1977 MEETING OF COUNCIL (Item Sc) 
SIDEWALK ON SUSSEX AV.ENUE BETWEEN BERESFORD AND KINGSWAY 

Appearing on last week's agenda was a letter fI'om Mr. William A. 
Campbell regarding the condition of a sidewalk on Sussex Avenue. 
Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

· ·· The Manager. has instructed the Engineer to replace the existing 
si~ewc1lk. wit.h an asphalt walkway with funds from the Engineering 
Maintenance Budget. · 

.L THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr .. W. A. 

18 April, 1977 .• 

.. MUNICIPAL MAN.AGER 

FROM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: SUSSEX AVENUE SIDEWALK BETWEEN BERESFORD AND KINGSWAY • 

. On the· Council Agenda for April 18, 1977 un.der 'Correspondence 
and Petitions' Council rec~ived a letter from Willi~m A. Campbell 
of S~ite #101 _6585 Sussex Avenue, poncerning the condition of 
the subject sidewalk. 

Mr. Campbell is quite correct in his assessment of the condition 
of ~he sidewalk, The sidewalk was installed prior to the 
existence of the present commercial operations and is therefore 
not of sufficient design to accommodate tho pr0sent use. 

It has taken several years of heavy use to bring the sidewalk 
to its present stnte of disrepair. '.I1he Engineering Depa.rtrnent 
has been reluctant to replace the sidewalk before now because cf 
the exceptionally high cost of replacement with reinforced concrete, 
On the other hand, a Local Improvement project is not tenable 
because o~ road allow1mco doficioncies; The preriont road aJ.lowi:1nca 
is only 33 feet wide, 
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It had been the intention of the Engineering Department to 
replace the subject. sidewalk in 1977, with an·. asphalt walkway. 
We believe this type of walkway would suffice until full road 
allowance is obtained ,and also allow vehicle crossing as is now 
Pfacticed. · 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

L THAT Mr. W. A. Campbell be sent a copy of 
this report. .· 

I· .. 
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